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REPORT 
 
 
TO: Members, Communications Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Chair, Cr E J Wilkins 
 
REFERENCE: C797 
 
DATE: 2 March 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Chair’s Report, March 2009  
 
 

 
 
 
I’d like to thank Dry Crust staff for the coverage of the recent visit by Mayor Ashiba and the 
town residents from Kiyosato. I thought the coverage was excellent. The effort made by 
Barb Dunne was really appreciated by the Motueka Friendly Town Committee.  
 
I believe the flexibility to extend the number of pages in Newsline to 12 is a big plus when 
there is the necessity to do so.  
 
 
 
 
 
Eileen Wilkins 
Chair 


